
                     Hezlett  Primary  School 
 
                 1  Ballywoolen  Road, Castlerock    BT51 4TZ      Tel.  (028) 7084 8395 

 

                                                      Principal:    Mrs D Winters    

 

  

Dear Parent                                                                                                                                                     

10/11/20 

We are delighted to be taking part in a fundraiser for Diabetes UK.  

We are holding a ‘Blue Day’. The children are asked to come to school wearing 

something blue, they can go all out on a complete blue outfit, or be more subtle with 

blue accessories such as hair pieces, shoes, nail polish….. be as creative as you wish! 

This event will be taking place on Friday 13th November, we are asking each child to 

bring in £1 to support this worthy cause. 

We will be having a diabetes awareness assembly to give all our pupils a background 

knowledge of the illness. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

Mrs Andreena McCormick 

Charity Coordinator 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Website:  www.hezlettps.com 

                          Email:  info@hezlettps.coleraine.ni.sch.uk 


